February 13, 1975
RECEIVED

FEB17 878
0.C.C.

ARTEMA, Srfas
Depco, Inc.
Attention Mr. J. V. Kowalski
1025 Petroleum Club Building
Denver, Colorado 80202

Gentlemen:

Venture-State Lease NE/4 NE/4 Sec. 28-185-28E,
NMPM, Artesia (Queen-Grayburg-San Andres) Pool,
Ed O,y NM = . 018101 NM=2473-C

We have been contacted by the 0il Conservation Commission with
regard to the present ownership of the subject lease. The regulations
of the 011 Conservation Commission require that the new owner of the
lease file Form C-104 to designate the current Operator.

In our information file kept on this lease, we found a copy of
a letter to you from our Mr. Frank Carr dated September 10, 1970,
in which Mr. Carr requested that you submit the above form.

Yours very truly,

R. C. Bott
District Mgr. of Production

RCB:ft

ce New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission 1/
Drawexr DD
Artesia, NM 88210
Attention Mr. W. A. Gressett

Mr. Frank Carr - Dallas
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